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 If you would like to contact me directly with any questions about the school, you can do so by email at headteacher@glenpark.plymouth.sch.uk  

 

Safer Internet Day 2019  
Tuesday 5th February is Safer Internet Day and  
this years theme is ’Together for a better Internet’.  
During assembly today the children have been  
taught about the importance of making positive  
choices when online and to consider how consent  
works in an online context.  
To support this very important message, the UK Safer Internet Centre have 
also produced a range of resources for parents and carers. These resources 
are designed to support you in talking to your child about having a positive 
and safe time online. They have produced a pack for parents and carers,  
including conversation starters, a factsheet, family pledge card and more! 
These resources can be accessed via the Safer Internet Centre’s website at              
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-
2019/education-packs/activities-parents-and-carers 
 
The UK safer Internet Centre  have also created an excellent range of parent 
guides about how you can protect your child/children online for a range of 
common devices at home. These include tablets, mobile phones and gaming 
devices. A link to these guides can be accessed via the E Safety link on our 
school website at  
http://www.glenpark.plymouth.sch.uk/community/e-safety  

Learner of the Week Awards 

A big well done to all the children who were nominated as learners of 

the week last week in their class last Friday, we are very proud of them 

all: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation Robins - Lucy Coates-Jones (For having a wonderful attitude 

towards her learning this week and trying really hard in the classroom).  

Foundation Wrens - Dexter Hicks (For his great writing and trying his 

best in Read, Write Inc).   

Year 1 Chaffinches - Leo Taylor (For being more confident in having a go 

at independent writing, and using his sounds really well!).   

Year 1 Sparrows – Ayvah Thompson (For her fantastic effort in                 

numeracy and for listening carefully during lessons).   

Year 2 Skylarks – Owen Conlon (For the care, effort and pride he takes 

in every piece of work he produces).   

Year 2 Swallows – Mark Hetherington (For the fantastic progress he is 

making in his reading).   

Year 3 Blackbirds – Isabella Hornsby (For always producing work to the 

best of her ability and taking pride in her presentation).   

Year 3 Nightingales – Max Richards (For working hard to earn his pen 

licence and a change in attitude towards his presentation of work).   

Year 4 Kingfishers – Joshua Collins (For his improved focus during         

numeracy and for not giving up when faced by challenges in learning).  

Year 4 Woodpeckers – Emin Cetinkaya (For his hard work through the 

week and improvements made in numeracy).  

Year 5 Puffins – Taylor Hardy (For showing real maturity in our Jigsaw 

lessons and being sensitive towards the feelings of others).   

Year 5 Kittiwakes – Isabella Kingdom (For her perseverance in art, 

working hard to achieve a piece of work in the style of William Morris).  

Year 6 Barn Owls – Roxy Woodman (For working hard on developing 
the vocabulary she uses in her writing).  

Dates for the diary—Spring Term  

Tuesday 5th February - PAT Dodgeball festival 

Thursday 7th February - Friends KS1 Disco  

Wednesday 13th February - Y6 Finance workshop   
Monday 18th—Friday 22nd February - Half Term  
Wednesday 27th February - Y5 trip to Powderham Castle  
Thursday 28th February - Friends KS2 Disco  
Thursday 28th February - EYFS Pirates & Princess Day  
Thursday 7th March—Year 1 trip to Buckland Abbey 
Wednesday 13th March - EYFS Eye Test   
Friday 15th—Wednesday 20th March—Scholastic Book Fair  
Monday 18th March—Friday 5th April—Y4 Swimming at the Life Centre  
Tuesday 26th March—Y5 Science workshop at Plympton Academy  
Thursday 29th March - Friends of Glen Park Bake Off Challenge  

Opportunity for children in Years 5&6 

Ivybridge Community College will be offered sporting opportunities to chil-
dren in years 5&6. During the Spring Term they will be running 4 different 
clubs. Rugby & Football will take place on a Monday and Girls Active and 
Tennis will take place on a Friday, both days will run from 4-5pm, with a 
charge for each half term of £25.00 which can be paid via Cash or Cheque 
made payable to Ivybridge Community College. They  will be continuing their 
programme after the upcoming half term break and will begin the   
w/b Monday 25th February. If you are interested and would like to register 
your child for a place, please contact the school office who will be able to 
provide you with a consent form and payment details.  

Success for all, through 

learning together…… 

This week though our Jigsaw PSHE work we will 

be recognising and celebrating children across 

the school who: 

 

• Try to solve problems.  

Friendship Day  

Join ED for Friendship Day biscuits on Thursday 14th  

February.  
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